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Longer Term Growth Aspirations for a new settlement, 5.66

19/12/2022 via Web

We welcome the Local Plans emphasis on longer term objectives. We feel too little emphasis is being placed on regional
collaboration to identify suitable new settlement sites, especially given the changing infrastructure opportunities arising
from HS2 and the Midlands Metro extension. We would particularly welcome collaboration at a county-wide level to
identify where future development can achieve the most economic and social benefit.
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